
-. .. .

.

5 October 1978MT CS-78-203
c o . , r. . . ~ ' 3-0-3-a-2

Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Director Docket No. 50-302
Office of Inspection & Enforcement Licensee No. DPR-72
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Ref.: RII:JMF
101 Marietta St., Suite 3100 50-302/78-17
Atlanta, GA 30303

, ' . Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

We offer the following supplemental information to the Item of
Noncompliance and the Unresolved Item noted in the referenced
Inspection Report.

In regard to the Item of Noncompliance, 78-17-02, temporary '

authorized (designated) vehicles are to be restricted to those -

which will remain on site in excess of twenty-four (24) hours.
,

These vehicles are to be positively controlled by utilizing a
~

- ,

locking device, or by removing the ignition keys and locking the-
vehicle. ',

.

Full compliance will be achieved no later than 23 February 1979.

In regard to Unresolved Item 78-17-08, all vehicles, be they
authorized, temporary authorized, or visiting vehich, uill be

,- positively controlled by utilizing a locking device or rimoval of
the ignition keys and locking the vahicle.

Full compliance will be achieved no later than 23 February 1979.

Should you have further questions, please contact us.

Very truly yours,

FLORIDA POWER CORPORATICE
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W. P. Stewart
Director, Power Production
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